## New Pastor of Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church

A Special Called Business Meeting was held on July 22, 2018 during the Morning Worship Service. Mark Carney served as Moderator. The church members present were asked to stand and they were each given a ballot by members of the Pastor Search "Pulpit" Committee. Once their ballots were completed the ballots were collected by the committee and taken to be tallied. After the service, the results of the vote were reported by Mark Carney. There was an overwhelming 99.2% (120 yes; 1 no) affirmative "yes" vote to call Bro. Billy Compton as the next pastor of Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church! Bro. Billy accepted the call after the announcement of the vote was made. Bro. Billy and Sue Ann expressed their desire to move their membership to Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church. The congregation filed by after the service to welcome them as members and to congratulate/welcome Bro. Billy as the new Pastor.





## **New Pastor of MHBC**

Continued















## **New Pastor of MHBC**

Continued













## **New Pastor of MHBC**

Continued



